SEK INTERLOCAL#637

September 23, 2015

The PDC committee met with members present: Jennifer Thompson, Dan Duling, Mary Ann Henry, Brenda Marshall, Tracie Newberry, Daria Condon, Debbie Christman, Kelli Hendrickson, Charlene Strong, Jennifer Vaughn, Sheena Parks and Greg Kubler.

The committee will have an email sent to all staff with the PDC guidelines and the upcoming PDC meetings.

The PDC yearly training webinar will be scheduled for Oct. $21^{\rm st}$ during the next PDC meeting. It was decided that Greg Kubler, Brenda Marshall and Mary Ann Henry will attend the PDC training at Greenbush in October in order to obtain additional information.

The balance of the PDC budget is \$12,728.00.

Requests to attend upcoming events/inservices were reviewed and approved.

The Speech department has arranged for a speaker Rhonda Etter with ATK of Kansas to come and present on assistive technology. This will be on January 21st at the SEK Interlocal #637. More information will be sent out by Gail Billman chair of the Speech department opening this up to others interested.

The next meeting will be held on October 21.

Respectfully submitted,

Debbie Skahan

PDC Secretary